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MEMORANDUM
TO: Restorative Justice Advisory Committee
FROM: Anjeza Xhemollari, Executive Office of Public Safety and Security
DATE: February 6, 2020
RE: Notice of Open Meeting Cancellation of Restorative Justice Advisory Committee

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. c. 30A, § 20, notice is hereby given that a meeting of the
Restorative Justice Advisory Committee scheduled for February 11, 2020 from 11:00AM-1:00PM at the
Parole Board, 12 Mercer Rd, Natick, MA 01760, has been cancelled.

Please contact Anjeza Xhemollari at anjeza.xhemollari@mass.gov or 617-274-5540 with any questions.
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